

Office of Admission and Financial Aid May 27, 2005

Roy Yew-Hung Chan 500 W Big Spring Road #118 Riverside, CA 92507

Dear Roy,

I am sorry that we are unable to admit you to the University of Southern California's transfer class. We appreciate the time and effort you devoted to your application and we also recognize your many accomplishments and strengths.

Though we are not able to offer you admission, we want to encourage you to continue working toward your educational goals at another college or university

Thank you for considering USC. We wish you the best in the continuation of your college career.

Sincerely,

L. Katharine Harrington

Associate Dean of Admission and Financial Aid

Executive Director of Admission